
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter 
8th March 2024 

 
Headteacher Awards 

Awarded 1st March 2024 
 

Reception:  Well done to three pupils in Reception Class this week! 
Grayson for his fantastic paper weaving in DT this week, Freddie for being a great doctor in the 
role-play area this week and using lots of new vocabulary and Ollie L for working hard in phonics 
and taking more care with his writing.  

 
Year 1: This week, we awarded two Headteacher awards.  The first one was for Darcie for trying really 

hard in phonics using her sounds in her writing and the other for Lola G for subtracting numbers 
to 20 with accuracy. 

 
Year 2: Well done to Summer for your exceptional work in class and for engaging well in lessons this 

week.  Another well done to Lacie for her amazing division work in maths and keeping focussed! 
 
Year 3: Last week's Headteacher awards went to Florence and Elsie. Florence had a great week all round 

and it was noticed by all the adults in the classroom. She was really engaged and focused in all 
lessons especially Maths and English. Elsie was also amazing and displayed a great learning 
attitude all week. Her presentation of all her work, as usual, was of a high standard. Well done 
to both girls, please keep it up! 

 
Year 4: This week in Year 4, Bradley won a certificate for his fantastic efforts on TTRS.  He went above 

and beyond in scoring points for our school's first new league battle.  Bradley also showed lots 
of respect in class as well at the Garden Centre visit.  He asked lots of questions and represented 
our school really well. 
Archie R also won a certificate.  He has worked so hard in his Reading lessons this week.  He has 
been getting lots of his comprehension questions correct and has also been getting great results 
on his AR quizzes.  Mrs Welch and Mrs Harrison are particularly proud of his super efforts in their 
group this week.  Keep it up Archie!   

 
Year 5: Ella received a Headteacher’s award for working hard on her writing target and getting three 

examples in one piece of writing! 
 Ruby and Katrina both gained a Headteacher’s award for their excellent work in maths this week.  

Well done to you all! 
 
Year 6: This week, Senna has really tried hard to enhance her writing and use some different and really 

effective features in her writing.  Well done! 

Daisy joined in this week with a really mature manner during our PSHE discussions about 
taking risks and the dangers of gambling. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Attendance 
4th – 8th March 2024 

100% Attendance 
4th – 8th March 2024 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 
Mon 11th – Thurs 14th March Catch Me Card phone calls      PM 
 
Monday 11th March  Girls Football Qualifier @ Poltair Selected team   2pm-4pm 
    Please give permission on Parent Pay 
 
Wednesday 13th March  STEM Lego @ RNAS Culdrose  STEM Lego Club   8am-4pm 
    Please give permission on Parent Pay 
 
Wednesday 13th March  Swimming Gala @ Atlantic Reach Selected children  1pm-3pm 
 
Wednesday 13th March  Bikeability    Year 5    During School 
 
Thursday 14th March  Cross Country @ Brannel School  Cross Country Team  1pm-3pm 
 
Friday 15th March  Comic Relief Crazy Hair Day  Whole School   All day 
 
Tuesday 19th March  Year 1 to Heligan   Year 1    During School 
    Please give permission on Parent Pay 
 
Wednesday 20th March  Lanhydrock Trip    Year 4    During School 
    Please give permission on Parent Pay 
 
Thursday 21st March  Farm and Country Day   Year 3 + Year 4   During School 
    Please give permission on Parent Pay 
 
Wednesday 27th March  Learning Journey   Reception Class parents/carers 3.10pm-5.30pm 
 
Thursday 28th March  Last day of term   Whole School 
 
Friday 29th March – 12th April Easter Holidays    Whole School 
 

Reception Class 
97.10% 

Year 6 
22 children 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outside of School Activities 
 

Chloe and Daisy represented Cornwall (and more importantly 
Roche!) last weekend at the South West area of Young Farmers Clubs 
2024 activities weekend!  
 
They were the youngest to compete (the age range was 10-16) and 
did such a fantastic job!! They achieved a highly recommended 
certificate with the junior reading team after going against other 
counties.  
 
They will be hoping to go again next year!  
 
Well done to Chloe and Daisy from all of us at Roche School! 
 
If you have achieved something outside of school, please do let us 
know so we can put it on the newsletter!  Please email any 
information including a photo to 
reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org  
 

 

Cake Sale 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated and 
bought cakes from our cake sale on 

Tuesday!  We raised £108 for Little 

Harbour which we were thrilled with! 
A huge THANK YOU from Year 2! 

 

Huntington’s Disease Just Giving 

Our Just Giving page in aid of our Odds Socks day is still receiving donations 

and, to date, we are now up to £700!  This is a wonderful amount!  Thank 

you to everyone who has donated to this cause. 
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Comic Relief Crazy Hair Day 

 

 

Next Friday we are celebrating Comic Relief by 

having a crazy hair day for the comic element of 

Comic Relief! 

Please can children wear their usual uniform. 

We are asking for £1 per child for Comic Relief 

and this is available to donate via Parent Pay 

under ‘pay for other items’. 

We look forward to seeing the crazy hair! 

Wellbeing 

 

International Women’s Day is an annual event (8th March) that celebrates all the amazing things women have 

achieved. It is a way to show how women have and continue to influence the world. As well as celebrating 

brilliant women, it's also used as a day to highlight and raise awareness about issues that women have faced in 

the past and still face today.  

This year’s theme is “inspire inclusion”; valuing and teaching inclusion of women to make a better world for all. 

Sunday 10th March is Mother’s Day. With two important dates, what better opportunity to show gratitude to 

the mum’s, mother figures, or women, in your life?! 

Giving your time is just as precious as a gift, or maybe get creative and make a card!  

Showing gratitude for the important people in your life supports your own mental wellbeing.  

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 
 

Year 6 have made some wonderful lighthouses in their DT 
sessions.  We took some wonderful photographs of the 
children who made their lighthouses in teams of 3 or 4. 
 
We’d like to send some of these photos home with the 
children. 
 
If you prefer a photo your child is in NOT to go home with 
other members of their team, please email Mrs Batten 
reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org  
 
Your child will know who was in their group. 
 
If we don’t hear from you by Friday 15th March, the 
photos will be sent home. 

Wanted! 
 

Year 6 are in need of magazines for a project they are 
undertaking. 
 
If you have any magazines you could donate to the 
school, please drop them into the office. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 

Calling all Readers! 
 

Dear Children at Roche School 
 

Have you read a book that you thought was brilliant?  Would you like to recommend it to others?  Are you a Harry 
Potter fan?  Do the Dork Diaries books make you laugh?  Has Roald Dahl put a smile on your face?  We’d like to put 
your book reviews on the newsletter! 
 

Pop in and see Mrs Batten in the office who has a sheet for your book review to be written on!  Hand it back to Mrs 
Batten and your review and recommendation will feature on the newsletter! 
 

Let’s get reading! 
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Reception class loved their 

bedtime story on Thursday night 

with Mrs Kent and Mrs Little! They 

cuddled up with their teddies and 

had cookies and milk. Hopefully 

they all went home and slept like a 

dream! 



World Book Day 2024 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


